Welcome to Weapons Training Battalion

Hello Ladies and Gentlemen,

My name is Ty Trainor, and I am the Uniformed Readiness Coordinator for Weapons Training Battalion. For those of you who are new to the unit, welcome! The Unit, Personal, and Family Readiness program is designed to serve as the link between families and the unit leadership. As such, we can offer resource and referral services, support during deployment, updates from the unit, newsletters, welcome aboard information, information pertaining to morale support events, and more. Please note, if you are interested in volunteer opportunities while you are stationed here, we would love to have you as a Family readiness Command Team Advisor or Assistant. Command Team Advisors provide insight and feedback from the families to the Command Team at our monthly meetings. Thank you for your time and have a good day!

Thank You,

Ty Trainor

Uniformed Readiness Coordinator

Weapons Training Battalion,

MCI-East Stone Bay Range Complex/RR-131

Email: wtbn_urc_stone_bay@usmc.mil

Phone: 910-440-2598

